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    The Non-Aligned Movement Coordinating Bureau condemns in the strongest terms the 

convening of an Israeli Cabinet meeting on 26th December 2021 in the Occupied Syrian Golan, 

as well as its statement to spend 317 million dollars to double the numbers of settlers in the 

occupied Syrian Golan by building two new settlements. This provocative meeting and plan are 

escalatory and grave violation of international law and relevant United Nations resolutions, 

particularly Security Council resolution 497 (1981). 

    The Non-Aligned Movement Coordinating Bureau reiterates that all measures and actions 

taken, or to be taken by Israel, the occupying power, that purports to alter the legal, physical, and 

demographic status of the Occupied Syrian Golan and its institutional structure, as well as the 

Israeli measures to apply its jurisdiction and administration there, are null and void and have no 

legal effect. 

    The Non-Aligned Movement Coordinating Bureau reiterates the Movement’s position 

reflected in the final document of the 18th Summit of Heads of State and Government of the Non 

Aligned Movement held in Baku, Republic Azerbaijan 25 - 26 October 2019, regarding the 

Occupied Syrian Golan, including its demand that Israel comply with the UN Security Council 

resolution  497 (1981)  and fully withdraw from the occupied Syrian Golan to the line of 4 June 

1967 in accordance with the UN Security Council resolutions 242 and 338.  

 


